

Daily Bulletin Thursday, December 20th 2018

1	7:45 a.m. – 8:30 a.m.
2	8:34 a.m 9:17 a.m.
Break	9:17 a.m. – 9:27 a.m.
3	9:31 a.m. – 10:14 a.m.
4	10:18 a.m. – 11:01 a.m.
Gathering	11:06 a.m. – 11:19 a.m.
Gathering Lunch	
	11:06 a.m. – 11:19 a.m.
Lunch	11:06 a.m. – 11:19 a.m. 11:19 a.m. – 11:49 a.m.

Pull out your favorite Holiday Attire or Holiday Ugly Sweater to join in on our Fun Friday's Spirit Day! Tomorrow, Leadership will be around to see which fifth-period class has the MOST holiday spirit! In addition, we will have some Holiday Fun Friday Karaoke in the main quad during lunch. If you are interested in Holiday Karaoke, meet Mr. Loosley in the quad at break.

Farmers Market at pickup! MEarth is having its last Farmer's Market before the holiday break after school today. Stop by for fresh fruits, veggies, and flowers.

Today is your chance to WIN FREE CMS Spirit Gear! Anyone who is showing school spirit by wearing Carmel gear or lots of red and comes to the leadership table at lunch today will receive a Cougar Buck and will be entered in to win CMS Spirit Gear or Awesome Gift Cards! Go Cougars!

Interact Club members: Please remember to turn in your permission slips forms TODAY to Ms. Greco.

Missing something? Our Lost and Found is OVERFLOWING and you have ONE MORE DAY to collect any forgotten items that belong to you. All unclaimed items will be donated during the holiday break. Stop by the shelf in between the office and cafeteria if you think you may have lost something.

Attention all 6th Graders: Today we are having a BAC event during 5th period. Your Leadership Mentors are looking forward to seeing you!!

The Extended Learning Center is open after school after school today from 2:10-5:30pm. It will be closed tomorrow.

What's in your backpack? It's time to load it up with reading material to keep you entertained and enlightened over break. The Battle of the Books one book limit will be lifted for vacation. You can also check out ebooks and audiobooks from Overdrive 24/7/365. You can read or listen to books from Overdrive on your Chromebook, smart phone, tablet or e-reader. See Mrs. Thompson in the library if you need help with Overdrive.

Please make a note: The library will close at 3PM on Friday afternoon. If you normally use the library after school, please make other arrangements that day.

During this season of giving thanks, we also need to remember to take care of those in need. With the recent devastation of the Northern and Southern California fires, we are going to begin a money collection for the victims. You will find plastic bins in the library and the office to drop in your generous contributions over the next week. We will be sending the money collected to organizations who will help distribute to those in need.

Your first period teacher will be handing out library notices this week to all students. Your notice lists all of the items you currently have checked out. Please return or renew any overdue items. If you have any questions about the items listed on your notice, go see a friendly librarian.